
 
For the first time, less biodiesel used in 
blends than bioethanol 
UFOP: Double-counting should be abolished immediately 
 
Berlin, 16 April 2025. – Biodiesel consumption for blending purposes has 
declined steadily since July 2024. In the second half-year, usage fell to an all-
time low. 
 

In December 2024, biodiesel use for blending to meet greenhouse gas reduction 

targets dropped to a historic low of 90,800 tonnes. This compares to approximately 
107,000 tonnes in November. According to the Federal Office for Economic Affairs 

and Export Control (BAFA), combined consumption of biodiesel and hydrotreated 

vegetable oil (HVO) declined to around 2.1 million tonnes in 2024, a decrease of 20.6 

per cent compared to the previous year. The Union zur Förderung von Oel- und 

Proteinpflanzen e. V. (UFOP) has called on the new German government to abolish 

the double counting of biofuels derived from certain waste oils and fats listed in 

Annex IX Part A of the Renewable Energy Directive (RED II). UFOP has urged that 

this change be made as soon as possible as part of the upcoming amendment to the 
Federal Immission Control Act (BImSchG). 
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Quick information on UFOP e. V.:  

The Union for the Promotion of Oil and Protein Crops e. V. (UFOP) represents the political interests of 
companies, associations and institutions involved in the production, processing and marketing of domestic 
oil and protein crops in national and international bodies. UFOP supports research to optimise agricultural 
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production and for the development of new utilisation possibilities in the food, non-food and feed sectors. UFOP public relations aim 
to promote the marketing of domestic oil and protein crop end products.  


